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ANNUAL PESTICIDE MANAGEMENT NOTIFICATION

[bookmark: _GoBack]Omak School District has an established Pesticide Management Program.  A pesticide is any substance such as, but not limited to, herbicides, insecticides, and rodenticides, intended to prevent, destroy, control, repel, or mitigate any pest such as, but not limited to, weeds, insects, and rodents.  It also includes substances used as plant regulators, defoliants, desiccants, and any spray adjuvant used with pesticides as an aid to the application.  Pesticides may be applied on school grounds or in school buildings by commercial applicators or school district staff-certified applicators.  Omak School District complies with all application, record-keeping, posting, and notification requirements.  An up-to-date list of Pesticide-Sensitive Individuals in the community is provided to us by the Department of Agriculture for pre-notification purposes.  Omak School District also has a system available to any person who would like to be included in the advanced notification registry by contacting the Facilities Department.  The pesticide management plan is available for review upon request.  I can be reached at the phone number below.

Tim Engh
Facilities Director
509-826-3243
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